
















Important public notice: If you were a ReAmped Energy customer between 1 
August 2022 and 30 June 2023 you may be eligible for a reimbursement 

 
ReAmped Energy Pty Ltd (ReAmped Energy) has agreed to reimburse 3,149 customers who were affected by 
various contraventions of ‘best offer’ obligations between 1 August 2022 and 30 June 2023. 
 
ReAmped Energy’s alleged contraventions of ‘best offer’ obligations 
 
In Victoria, energy companies must tell you how much you could save by switching to the best energy plan 
they offer. This information is based on your energy use over the previous year and must be shown on your 
electricity bill at least once every 3 months. 
 
The Essential Services Commission alleges that between 1 August 2022 and 30 June 2023, ReAmped Energy 
did not meet these requirements when it failed to tell 3,149 customers about their best offer, by either: 

 Not identifying the customer’s best offer 
 Incorrectly calculating the customer’s best offer 
 Not providing a best offer message frequently enough. 

 
This means affected customers may have paid more for their electricity than they needed to. 
 
ReAmped Energy has acknowledged its conduct contravened the Energy Retail Code of Practice. 
 
Former ReAmped Energy customers may be eligible for a reimbursement 
 
ReAmped Energy has contacted a total of 3,149 via email and SMS offering account credits or 
reimbursement and to date has reimbursed 1,787 customers a total of $505,000. 
 
1,362 former ReAmped Energy customers are still eligible for reimbursements totaling $308,000.  
 

If you were a ReAmped Energy residential or small business customer between 1 August 2022 and 30 
June 2023, you may be eligible for a reimbursement 

 
To find out if you were affected, visit www.reampedenergy.com.au for more information including ways to 
contact ReAmped Energy.  
 
ReAmped Energy must comply with a court enforceable undertaking 
 
The Essential Services Commission has accepted a court enforceable undertaking. The undertaking requires 
ReAmped Energy to:  

 Reimburse affected customers with an amount equal to the difference between the Victorian 
Default Offer tariff and the rate they paid for their electricity during the period they were affected. 

 Honor requests for reimbursement from affected customers until 24 April 2025. 
 Publish this notice in newspapers. 
 Publish a notice and a link to the enforceable undertaking on their website at 

www.reampedenergy.com.au. 
 
Find out more 
 
For more information, email support@reampedenergy.com.au, call 1800 841 627 or 
use the QR code to visit www.reampedenergy.com.au. 
 
If you are unable to resolve an issue directly with ReAmped Energy you can contact 
the Energy and Water Ombudsman of Victoria. 


